Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
City of Ft. Lauderdale
NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL AND INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL AND INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS TO DESIGN, CONSTRUCT, OPERATE, AND MAINTAIN A SUBSURFACE PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION SYSTEM CONNECTING DOWNTOWN FORT LAUDERDALE WITH FORT LAUDERDALE BEACH.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida, has received an unsolicited proposal from a private entity pursuant to Section 255.065, Florida Statutes, to design, construct, operate, and maintain a subsurface public transportation system connecting downtown Fort Lauderdale with Fort Lauderdale Beach. The City of Fort Lauderdale will accept other proposals for the same project on or before the forty-fifth day after Friday, July 16, 2021. Other proposals for the same project must be received in writing in the City of Fort Lauderdale City Manager’s Office, 100 North Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida, 33301, before 5:00 p.m. local time on Monday, August 30, 2021.

Jeffrey A. Modarelli, City Clerk

Publish: Florida Administrative Register: July 16, 2021, and July 23, 2021

South Florida SunSentinel: July 16, 2021, and July 23, 2021
